To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: Development in North East Thatcham
Date: 07 March 2023 12:26:41

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
for the attention of the Planning Department

I am writing to object to the large scale residential development in North East Thatcham
extending to Bucklebury and Midgham

The amount of damage to wild life habitat would be considerable, at a time when
numerous surveys have highlighted the drastic reduction in numbers of birds, butterflies
and invertebrates

We all benefit from exposure to wild life and open spaces. This large residential
development will result in opposite situations with reduction in quality of life for large
portions of the local community

Please re consider these developments

Yours faithfully

Mr G N Shillam






